STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS31136 / S1274

This bill will make clear Idaho's state policy that hiring, and admissions decisions must be made on merit.
This bill will also guarantee that hiring and admissions decisions made by state agencies, including public
colleges and universities, are not "conditioned on a requirement that applicants submit or ascribe to a diversity
statement."

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have minimal impact to the General Fund because it only adds certain definitions and
statements regarding diversity, equity, and inclusion (DEI).

Contact:
Senator Treg A. Bernt
(208) 332-1000
Rep. James Petzke
(208) 332-1043

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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